

Figure Sport Committee meeting June 2nd, 2021 at 8:30 pm EST –

Attendees: Doug Adams, Curt Craton, Joyann Donaldson (athlete, Chair), Jaymee Meloy (athlete), Lawaun Modrich (joined at 8:54), Janet Pavidonis, Katelyn Rodgers (athlete), Jodee Viola

Absent: Tony Berger

Meeting was called to order at 8:39pm EST.

1. Announcements about filling vacancies - Janet is full voting member filling John's position, non-voting position empty still
2. Approve May 12th Meeting Minutes
 - a. **Doug moved to approve the minutes, Curt seconded. Motion approved by acclamation**
3. Reports from sub committees and special committees
 - a. Tabled
4. Old Business
 - a. Tabled
5. New Business
 - a. Chasse Waltz (Jaymee)
 - i. Problem at invitational with confusion between Chase and Chasse Waltz
 - ii. Post by Ed should help with confusion for Nationals
 - a. Discussion about seminars for Nationals
 - b. Pairs discussion (Doug)
 - c. Senior International dance proposal (Katelyn, in drive folder)
 - i. Katelyn proposed a more advanced international compulsory event. This was tabled for next meeting.
 - d. Inquiry from Vickie Bateman regarding the draw for Junior and Senior figures at the 2021 National Champions. She requested drawing the figures a month in advance.
 - i. **Lawaun motioned to move the Junior and Senior figure draw to the day before they compete. Jaymee seconded. Motion approved by acclamation.**
 - e. 2022 Requirements Discussion
 - i. Most of the dance and figure requirements through Sophomore were discussed and completed.

Next meeting scheduled for June 16th, 2021 at 8:30pm EST.

Meeting adjourned at 11:30pm EST. (Janet made motion, Jodee second) motion passed by acclamation.

Submitted

Jaymee Meloy
Secretary

Figure Sport Committee meeting June 16th, 2021 at 8:30 pm EST –

Attendees: Doug Adams, Joyann Donaldson (athlete, Chair), Jaymee Meloy (athlete), Lawaun Modrich, Janet Pavidonis, Katelyn Rodgers (athlete), Heidi Permatteo (Guest)

Absent: Tony Berger, Curt Craton, Jodee Viola

Meeting was called to order at 8:38pm EST.

1. Heidi Permatteo - World Team Update
 - a. World Team Staff will be signing ethics forms
 - b. Looking for volunteers to help organize hotels, practices, etc. for the team
 - c. Ideas for organization/set up for Nationals
 - d. PanAm games - selection process is needed because there was no America's Cup and no representation in Ecuador.
 - i. **Doug moved to have a separate qualifying event (free of charge) at Nationals to select one male skater to represent USARS at the Junior Pan American Games. Janet seconded. Motion approved by acclamation.**
2. New Business
 - a. 2022 Requirements Discussion
 - i. **Lawaun moved to combine Junior and Senior American solo dance to create Advanced Domestic Solo dance and an international counterpart (Advanced International Solo Dance). Katelyn Seconded.**
 - ii. Requirements from Sophomore through Gold were discussed and completed.

Next meeting scheduled for June 30th, 2021 at 8:30pm EST.

Meeting adjourned at 11:30pm EST. (Janet made motion, Jodee second) motion passed by

acclamation.

Submitted

Jaymee Meloy
Secretary

Action Items for Members of FSC:

- Janet to make Jot Form for PanAm qualifier entries
- Joyann to draft an announcement for PanAm qualifier event

Action Items for other committees:

- None

Figure Sport Committee meeting June 30th, 2021 at 8:30 pm EST –

Attendees: Doug Adams, Joyann Donaldson (athlete, Chair), Jaymee Meloy (athlete), Lawaun Modrich, Janet Pavilonis, Katelyn Rodgers (athlete)
Absent: Tony Berger, Curt Craton

Meeting was called to order at 8:37pm EST.

1. New Business
 - a. 2022 Requirements Discussion
 - i. **Lawaun moved to replace the current B structure for free skating with the structure proposed by the regional reps. Jodee seconded the motion. 1 approved, 4 nays. Motion is not passed.**
 - ii. Task force formed to work on a revised proposal (Doug, Lawaun, Jaymee)
 - iii. Requirements from Gold and on were discussed and completed.
 - b. Seminar Discussion
 - i. Task force (Joyann, Katelyn, and Jodee) to organize which seminars will take place and when. Will also organize who will run each seminar.
 - c. World Team Discussion (possible deposit info to be sent out by Janet)
 - d. Pan-Am qualifications
 - i. Janet proposed not holding a separate event since there are no Junior boys (offered to contact all potential entries to see if there is anyone besides Senior men who would like to qualify)
 - e. Silver Move-up Rule tabled

Next meeting scheduled for July 14th, 2021 at 8:30pm EST.

Meeting adjourned at 11:30pm EST. (Lawaun made motion, Doug second) motion passed by acclamation.

Submitted

Jaymee Meloy
Secretary

Action Items for Members of FSC:

- Janet to contact potential Pan Am qualifiers to see if a separate event is needed
- Domestic Freestyle Proposal task force to meet before next meeting (Jaymee, Lawaun, Doug)
- Seminar Task Force (Joyann, Katelyn, and Jodee) to meet before next meeting

Action Items for other committees:

- None